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2020 URA Low Income Limits 
Issued, Effective Date – April 1, 
2020
The 2020 Uniform Relocation Assistance and Real Property Acquisition Policies Act of 
1970 (URA) - Low Income Limits have been issued with an effective date of April 1, 
2020. The low income limits are used in connection with rental assistance payment 
calculations under 49 CFR 24.402(b).

Additional information and guidance for making URA low income calculations are 
available on the Federal Highway Administration's (FHWA) web page.

If you have questions pertaining to URA low income calculations for HUD programs 
and projects, please contact your local HUD Regional Relocation Specialist for further 
assistance.

Visit the HUD Exchange at https://www.hudexchange.info

Forward to a Friend  | Update Subscription  | Unsubscribe from the List

This email was sent to office@occd.org by news@hudexchange.info. Do not reply to this message. Contact the HUD 

Exchange at info@hudexchange.info. 

Update Profile/Email Address  | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe TM  | Privacy Policy

U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development | 451 7th Street S.W. | Washington  | D.C.  | 20410


